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Ms. Rose Pankratz

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 111

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Rose Pankratz:

This letter is in reterence to the routine safety
inspection conducted by Mr. B. A. Parker of the NRC for

material license no. 22-~26027-01 held by Ww
in New Brighton, Minnesota. At the time of this inspection,
cshipping papers were not located in the vehicle used for
transporting the Humboldt Scientific Model 5001
moisture/density gauge. This situation was corrected
immediately during the inspection and shipping papers have
been carried in the vehicle since this time.

The gauge is presently not being used. If you have any
questions, I can be reached at (612)887-6150.

Sincerely,

Michael O'Donnell
Radiation Safety Officer
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cc: Roger Nystrom
Harstad Companies
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